
 

 

 

OPA Diploma – Having High 

Aspirations & Skills for 

Adult Life 

 

This half term has been all about 

building the skills for success in 

adult life and future careers. Our 

children have been 

entrepreneurs, journalists, 

engineers and much more!  

 

 
 

In the picture above, Y5 had the 

opportunity to interview ex 

LUFC player and future 

astronauts all the way from the 

USA! Y2 had the opportunity to 

ask the local MP, Mayor, vicar 

and paramedic how they trained 

for their job as part of a virtual 

careers event. 

 

We cannot wait for the next 

Diploma! 

 

More information to follow for 

events throughout the summer 

term. 

•School re-opens Monday 12th April 

2021 

•Break up for the half term on 

Thursday 27th May 2021 

•Look out for the next Curriculum 

Talent Awards in the Summer 2 

Term. Well done to all the 

nominees and winners. It was super 

to see the pride in their faces! 

 

 

 

  

World Book Day 2021 

 

 
 

Earlier this half term, our teachers 

and pupils dressed up as their 

favourite book characters and 

celebrated World Book Day. Lots 

of reading based activities were 

enjoyed and the outfits were 

amazing. 

 

#WeLoveReading! 

Alyson Million 

 March 2021 

A massive well done to all of our fantastic 

phonics super stars and our amazing, hard 

working parents who have helped their 

children learn their sounds at home. 

 

Each day, they have to tell their teachers the 

phonics password on entry to the gate. We 

love how well they have picked up their 

sounds and they have loved their prizes for 

reading each night at home. 

Healthy lunchboxes 

It is so important that you provide a 

nutritious and balanced lunch. Look out for 

a letter on this and remember… no fizzy 

drinks, sweets or chocolate is allowed. 

 


